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17 January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Following our Ofsted inspection on Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th December 
2024, please find attached a copy of the final inspection report. 

Whilst we were pleased that recent changes that have been made at Patchway 
Community School were seen and praised, it is too early for these changes to have 
had an impact on key performance indicators especially related to examination 
results.  

The judgements the inspection team made were exactly in line with the school’s 
own self-evaluation. 

We will continue to work hard to improve further the quality of education the 
young people of Patchway receive, ensuring they behave well in and out of 
lessons and work with you to ensure children attend school more frequently. 

Finally I would like to thank the incredibly hard working staff at Patchway and are 
amazing students. Both staff and students received positive feedback from the 
inspection team. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. The significant improvement in parental 
feedback was noted by the inspection team and is something we value and will 
continue to work to improve. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mr Stephen Kneller 
Headteacher 
 


